
Good afternoon, 
 
I would like to submit my comments in regards with the potential construction on 58 Wellington 
Street East.  
 
I believe this is a very poor and dangerous idea.  
 

1. Considering desperate lack of infrastructure at this location, construction of a new high-
rise building would create a constant risk of vehicle collisions and many other highly 
dangerous situations.  

2. Long-term extra loud noise of the construction in front of our building would affect health 
state of many members living here.  

3. High-rise building would completely block the view for condos facing Wellington 
road,  which was in many cases the main reason of purchasing these condos.  

 
Starting construction of the high-rise building at this location is discrimination of interests of 
people living in Wyndham, most of whom are seniors.  
 

 

Thank you,  

Marina Skavych 

 


